
 
    
 
 
 
 
 
COMMITTED TO EXCELLENCE 
 
TOMMY ELLINGTON 
Executive Director, Student Services 
 
December 16, 2010  
 
Dear Parents, 
 
As part of the 2005 school bond package, LISD is opening its very first 
9/10 center and converting the present Killough 9th grade center to a 
9/10 center as well. With the opening of the new school and the 
conversion of Killough, it is necessary to start the adoption process of 
the schools’ attendance boundaries.  
Research has shown that smaller learning communities enhance the 
educational opportunities for the students. It is for this reason that 
Lewisville ISD will open two 9/10 centers for the 2011/2012 school 
year. 
As has become standard practice in LISD, the Board of Trustees will 
hold a public hearing on January 27, 2011 at 6:30 PM at Lewisville High 
School. The public hearing is not required by law, but LISD officials 
want to ensure that all community concerns are addressed before the 
boundaries are adopted. 
On the back of this letter are the proposed boundaries for the two 9/10 
centers. This information may also be found at www.lisd.net. 
Thank you for your understanding and patience during this time of 
change.  
 
 
 
 
 
Tommy W. Ellington 
 
 
Executive Director Student Services                                                                                                         
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